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I'd like to commend the dept of ecology for its proposal to restrict the over use of wells in Whatcom
county and preserve the area and prevent urban sprawl. I support any plan that:
Limits withdrawals from new wells to 500 gallons a day.
Restricts the outdoor acreage watered by new wells — for lawns, gardens and other outdoor uses.
Opens the door to metering of wells.
 


